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A message from our President, Tiffany! 

Our president, Tiffany, is pictured with her niece, Emma 
Cate, and nephew, John Parker. These future republicans  
led the pledge during our July Meeting. 

Finally!   

I think we are all glad to have that primary season behind us and move on to the No-
vember elections. We are grateful to all the candidates who put themselves out to run 
for office. Public service is still a noble way to serve your country and we are glad to sup-
port the good men and women who pursue elected office.  

Now, it’s time for us to all come together. We have lots of work to do!  We can’t let 
Democrats gain any ground. This election season is the only time I’m excited to talk 
about a tide or a red wave. Please find a campaign to get involved with and get to work. 
You can also contact Joyce Clark if you want to help at Republican Headquarters. I’m 
thankful for our club and all the work you ladies do. Take a small break - but get ready. 
Fall is just around the corner.   

 

~Tiffany 



A Message from Frank Barger: 
I am honored to be the Republican Nominee for Probate Judge of Madison County after 
receiving 66% of the vote in a three-candidate Primary Election.  I can’t begin to thank each 
of you enough for the support of my campaign – contributions, phone calls, emails, volun-
teering, door-to-door, placing a sign on your property – each of you were a critical part of 
my success.  In addition to your support, I am grateful to have earned endorsements from 
the Huntsville Madison County Builders Association, Madison County Farmers Federation, 
and Huntsville Fraternal Order of Police, to name just a few.  Please don’t forget that my 
race is not over – I have a Democratic opponent in November.   
   
What is Probate Court?   
Probate Court is an administrative court that among many duties oversees the recording of 
deeds and mortgages, articles of incorporation, powers of attorney, and the issuance mar-
riage licenses and notary certificates.  The court processes wills and administrations, guardi-
anships and conservatorships, adoptions, handles issues of imminent domain and oversees 
the involuntary mental health commitment process.  The Probate Judge also serves as Mad-
ison County’s chief election official.  Not to minimize the importance of the role, but a rela-
tively small amount of time is spent “on the bench” as you might envision – it is spent over-
seeing multiple mandated processes, interacting with state, county and municipal govern-
ment and providing direct service to the public and the legal, banking, building and real 
estate industries.  Each citizen of Madison County will conduct business with the Probate 
Court at some point.   
 
My Plan to Work for You: 
· Provide the highest level of integrity and proven leadership that cuts wasteful spending 

and demands accountability of your tax dollars 
· Develop a model court for involuntary mental health commitments – better serving 

this at-risk population by connecting them to much needed long-term services and sup-
port 

· Implement a comprehensive process to manage guardianships and conservatorships – 
protecting the healthcare decisions and assets of our youth, elderly and disabled 

· Ensure secure, transparent, and efficient countywide elections 
 
Want to Know More?  Want to Get Involved? 
Would you like to know more about me, my plans for the office, and my experience?  
Would you like to be involved in my campaign, need a yard sign, etc.?  Please visit my web-
site at www.frankbarger.com, follow me at www.facebook.com/BargerForJudge, email me 
at frankbarger2018@gmail.com or call me direct at 256-585-7787. 
 
Get Out the Vote! 
Republicans cannot take success for granted in the General Election – we must work dili-
gently to ensure our Republican base strongly supports our entire roster of nominees and 
encourage everyone to vote in November.  I appreciate your support and would be hon-
ored to have your vote against the Democratic nominee in the General Election - please tell 
your family, friends and associates to vote Frank Barger for Probate Judge.  Thank you! 
 

~Frank Barger 

Frank Barger pictured with 
our members.  Thanks for 
your support of the Repub-
lican Women of Huntsville. 



You are Invited to... 
  

Republican Women of Huntsville 
  

Monthly Lunch Meeting 
 

Tuesday, August 7, 2018 
The Ledges Club House     ~     32 Castle Down Drive SE 

 
11:00 am  Social 

 
11:30 am  Luncheon/Business 

Trio Salad - Pasta Salad, Chicken Salad, Fruit Salad 
Dessert:  Apple Cobbler with Chantilly Cream 

 
12:00  Program 

 

Congressman Mo Brooks 
 
 

 Email rwhreservations@gmail.com to RSVP 
with your response of 

Yes, No, Chair, or Drink Only 
Cost for Lunch:  $20 

Sitting in Side Chairs and drinking water/tea/coffee:  $4.00 
Sitting in Side Chairs and not eating:  No Cost  



Interested in learning more about documenting your volunteer hours?  Our board has compiled a 
condensed list of the basic criterion for reporting and documenting your volunteer hours.  Please 
email our 1st VP, Glenda Reitzell, at leenlizzy1@gmail.com with your questions.  Remember:  You 
can document and record your hours with our board at the membership table during our monthly 
meetings. 

The following activities qualify: 

-Time spent working on any campaign 

-Travel time spent getting to and from activity 

-Time spent working on an office or committee task 

-Time spent traveling to and from any Republican activity supporting a candidate for whom you have worked.  

-Attending regular meetings are not considered, but time spent volunteering for any activity in support of such 
meetings do count. That includes anything you do in preparation for the meeting such as treasury, minutes etc.  

-Representing the Republican Party at a non political forum, such as SMD 

-Hours spent manning the headquarters of similar activities.  

Our 2018 directory is available and will distributed to you via email.  We have a 
minimum amount of printed copies available. Any questions?  Contact our 2nd 
VP, Rebecca Ogle, at jucleaver@bellsouth.net or at our membership table during 
our monthly meetings. 

Thanks to all of our members who have volunteered for the 2018 SMD 
(Space and Missile Defense) Symposium. SMD will be held August 7-9, 
2018 at the Von Braun Center. Please stop our own RWH booth to 
thank our volunteers and several Republican candidates.   Please see 
Vickie Camden with any questions regarding the symposium.  

Announce
ments 



A few pictures from our 
July meeting.  Thanks to 
Gina Thayer from Thayer 
Services for the 
great photos! 

Thanks to all of our candidates and members for 
your attendance!  Look forward to seeing you in 
August! 


